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Efiling Review and Approve Filings Page  

The District Courts of Kansas is in the process of implementing a new statewide case management.  All 
courts with the exception of Sedgwick and Johnson county have converted to the new case 
management system.   

Changes have been made to the Efiling system for the courts using the Odyssey Case Management 
System on the Review and Approve Filings Page.   

 

Paid in behalf of field 
Filings that require a filing fee will have a Paid in behalf of field.   

If there is only one plaintiff/petitioner on the case, the Paid in behalf of will display the 
plaintiff/petitioner.  The filer does not have the ability to make any changes to this field.   
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If there are multiple plaintiffs/petitioners on the case, the filer will need to make a selection who the 
filing fees will be Paid in behalf of by selecting the appropriate plaintiff/petitioner from the drop down 
list. 

 


